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STAFF REPORT 
INFORMATION ONLY  

Transmittal of Toronto Hydro Corporation’s Public 
Consultation Strategy   

Date: May 16, 2008 

To: Executive Committee 

From: City Manager 

Wards: All 

Reference 
Number:  

 

SUMMARY 

 

This report transmits the response of the Toronto Hydro Corporation Board of Directors 
to City Council’s request for a report on any new public input process it develops.   

Financial Impact 
This report has no financial impact.   

Equity Statement  

The information and consultation activities described in Toronto Hydro’s letter provide 
opportunities for City Council and Toronto’s diverse communities to be informed of their 
activities and to contribute their perspectives to Hydro.   

DECISION HISTORY  

City Council at its meeting held on October 22 and 23, 2007 requested that the Board of 
Directors of Toronto Hydro develop “a process for input, consultation and feedback from 
the public and from elected local officials who do not sit on the Board and, further, the 
Board be requested to report to City Council, through the City Manager, on any new 
public processes that it develops.”   

COMMENTS  

Toronto Hydro Corporation has submitted a letter dated May 14, 2008, forming 
Attachment 1 to this report, in response to City Council’s request for a report on any new 
public input processes it develops. 
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CONTACT 
Joe Borowiec, Strategic and Corporate Policy Division, Tel: 416-397-9110,  
Fax: 416-696-3645; E-mail: jborowie@toronto.ca   

SIGNATURE    

_______________________________ 
Shirley Hoy, City Manager  

ATTACHMENTS  

Attachment 1: Letter dated May 14, 2008  from Toronto Hydro Corporation 


